
Subject: Re: CD1 Update: 11/17 LASAN/ UWS
From: Misty Iwatsu <mistyli@aol.com>
Date: 11/13/2017 09:07 PM
To: Jose Rodriguez <jose.a.rodriguez@lacity.org>

Yup

Misty Iwatsu, Executive Director
North Figueroa Assn
Lincoln Heights Benefit Assn of LA

On Nov 13, 2017, at 6:27 PM, Jose Rodriguez <jose.a.rodriguez@lacity.org> wrote:

So they are confirmed?

Thanks,
Jose Rodriguez, Deputy District Director
Office of LA City Councilman Gilbert Cedillo
5577 N. Figueroa St.
Highland Park, CA. 90042
(323) 550-1538 Office

On Nov 13, 2017, at 6:03 PM, Mistyli <mistyli@aol.com> wrote:

Talked to them at the green ribbon meeting today

Misty Iwatsu
Executive Director,
North Figueroa Assn.
Lincoln Heights Benefit Assn of LA

On Nov 13, 2017, at 5:48 PM, Jose Rodriguez <jose.a.rodriguez@lacity.org> wrote:

Hi,

Please confirm if LASAN/ UWS confirmed attendance with you for this
Friday's BID meeting.

I will try to be there but it's the same day we are distributing
turkeys in Highland Park.

Thanks,
Jose Rodriguez, Deputy District Director
Office of LA City Councilman Gilbert Cedillo
5577 N. Figueroa St.
Highland Park, CA. 90042
(323) 550-1538 Office
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